From: Gmail

To: Board of Public Works
Subject: Fwd: Project 11190
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 2:39:24 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Begin forwarded message:

boardofpublicworks@cityofmadison.com

From: Gmail <tbasco48@gmail.com>

Date: October 6, 2020 at 1:21:27 PM CDT
To: boardofpublicworks@cityofmadisin.com
Subject: Project 11190

I have interest in virtually attending the public meeting tomorrow Wednesday, October 7

Helen Urbain
205 Jackson

My property on the assessment sheet shows a smaller than existing apron being put back in
and it shows 40ft of my curb and gutter being removed which was already replaced recently
when the project on Bashford was completed on a recent project.

I have a brick sidewalk from the main sidewalk to the street. Does that need to be removed
prior to construction or only if it impacts sewer?

Due to street parking layout, my existing apron barely allows me to get out of my driveway
when people are parked on my side of the street and across the street. It cannot be made any
smaller- I would request it be made even wider but not any less than it currently is.
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